
From: Susan Anglin
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C and H Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 6:45:14 AM

We support the C & H Hog Farm in their request to use a honey wagon to spread manure instead of
the irrigation gun. It is simply a different method of spreading manure nutrient  and will not change
the amount of manure used on the fields  or any of the best management practices that are in
place.  
 
Ryan and Susan  Anglin
5985 S.W. Anglin Road
Bentonville, AR 72712
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